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Challenge Update

Breaking News!  To allow more clubs to participate in the 
Challenge, the LOB Management Committee has agreed to 
extend the deadline indefinitely.
By depositing R1000.00  marked “Challenge + club name” 
you will be entitled to 5 pairs of single vision spectacles or 
2 pairs of bi-focal spectacles.  High script spectacles do not 
form part of the Challenge. To make sure your payment is 
allocated correctly please send a copy of the deposit with 
your club name to lobaccdept2@gmail.com
There are currently 2 unidentified deposits (02.10.18 and 
02.11.18)  that need to be named claimed so please assist 
if your club has participated and is not mentioned below.

Thank you to the Lions Clubs of  Knysna * Scottburgh * Ramsgate * Centurion * 
Midrand * Standerton * Potchefstroom * Edenvale * Vereeniging * The Wilds * Eden * 
Fort Beaufort * Rustenburg * Benoni Lakes * Jakaranda * Swellendam * Stilfontein

* Estcourt and Milnerton for supporting the Challenge

Show your love during the month of February 
by reaching out to your community together 
with Lions Operation Brightsight and give the 
gift of sight. 

If you have a suggestion on how we can 
improve Operation Brightsight or are 
experiencing any  problems, then we would 
love to hear from you.
The Management Committee are dedicated 
to listening to you and to taking action to 
improve the facility and the service offered.


